COVID-19 STATEMENT

To our Valued Clients, Colleagues & Friends,

It would be an understatement to say that that the COVID-19 pandemic is challenging all aspects of our community and economy. As the oldest firm in continuous practice in the United States, we are committed to meeting those challenges and serving the interests of our clients. As we do so, we are also highly committed to promoting the health, safety and welfare of our employees, staff and communities. Our firm's Executive Committee is monitoring the rapidly changing circumstances and taking steps to insure that no matter what happens, our Firm is ready, willing and able to meet your ongoing legal needs.

Like other law firms, we are taking steps to insure that our employees have the ability to work remotely to serve the needs of our clients. If permitted by law to do so, our offices will remain open, although we will be restricting access to our offices to persons who are not considered at risk by the Center for Disease Control and taking steps to insure that enhanced cleaning measures are in place. If and when we are required to temporarily close offices, as we have been in Pennsylvania and New York until next week, our attorneys, paralegals and key support staff will be working remotely. Like other firms, we have restricted business travel and are monitoring the evolving situation and seeking expert advice to ensure that we are able to adapt to evolving circumstances.

Our Firm will continue to serve your legal needs regardless of the challenges that face us and we have and will continue to invest in the technology to do so. Many of our people were working remotely before this crisis so we will be able to seamlessly do so even if some or our offices are physically closed due to COVID-19. We are diligently monitoring the situation to keep apprised of the latest communications from Courts regarding delays and restrictions. Phone calls and e-mails will continue to be timely answered and when our attorneys are working remotely, phone calls, emails and letters will be routed to them.

We will continue to provide you with periodic updates as the situation evolves. We thank you for your continued trust and encourage you to contact your legal team at Rawle & Henderson LLP with any questions or concerns. We look forward to continuing to provide you with the same high quality legal services that you have come to expect of us in these trying and rapidly evolving times.

www.rawle.com MIDTOWN MANHATTAN, NY 135 West 29th St., Suite 801 New York, NY 10001 (212) 643-0200 Fax (212) 643-0222 MARLTON, NJ 40 Lake Center Exec. Park 401 Rte. 73 N, Suite 200 PHILADELPHIA, PA WILMINGTON, DE The Widener Building 1339 Chestnut St., 16th Fl. Philadelphia, PA 19107 (215) 575-4200 Fax (215) 563-2583 **Suite 1120** Wilmington, DE 19801 (302) 778-1200 Fax (302) 778-1400 Marlton, NJ 08053 (856) 596-4800 Fax (856) 596-6164 LONG ISLAND, NY 170 Old Country Rd., Ste. 215 Mineola, NY 11501 (516) 294-2001 Fax (516) 294-2006 WHEELING, WV The Board of Trade Bldg, 80 - 12th Street, Suite 307 Wheeling, WV 26003-3271 (304) 232-1203 JERSEY CITY, NJ 2500 Plaza 5, 25th Floor Jersey City, NJ 07311 (201) 559-8360 HARRISBURG, PA 240 N. 3rd St., 9th Floor Harrisburg, PA 17101 (717) 234-7700 Fax (717) 234-7710 Fax (212) 643-0222 Fax (304) 232-1205 DOWNTOWN MANHATTAN, NY 14 Wall Street, 27th Floor New York, NY 10005 (212) 323-7070 Fax (212) 323-7099 PITTSBURGH, PA 535 Smithfield St., Suite 1000 Pittsburgh, PA 15222 (412) 261-5700 NEW HAVEN, CT Connecticut Financial Center 157 Church Street, 19th Floor New Haven, CT 06510 (203) 427-2906 Fax (212) 643-0222 Fax (412) 261-5710